
Submitter: Rebecca Dice 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: HB2996 

There is so much information and training that goes into being a DA in order to 

uphold a proper standard of care. I do not support pulling someone in with zero 

experience and no need to take written tests in order to assure the dental team and 

patient what the DA knows what they are doing, and how to best keep a patient safe 

in the chair. I'm writing this both as a DA student, and as a dental patient. I would not 

want someone as a patient as well to have not received some kind of formal training 

before working on me. 


